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Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

As I continue to read articles about the HIGH AEP rates now and what is to come , I wonder who in their right 
mind at the PUCO could vote in favor of any more rate hikes by this company. My personel electric bill has 
gone through the roof since YOU have allowed AEP to basically dictate to the PUCO what they are going to do. 
It seems like cap and trade is here and we have no choice. It's also evident that there is little to no construction 
going on in Ohio and many companies that are being gouged will simpley close up shop or move out of state. 
Your continued actions on this matter are leading to the distmction of the state, but you don't seem to care. Why 
do we even need the PUCO anymore? The utilities get what they now and nothing is going to change. 
Remember, NOT ALL OF US ARE ON THE PIP PROGRAM. I WORKED FOR 50+ YEARS TO GET 
WHAT I HAVE AND YOU WANT TO ALLOW THEM TO TAKE IT AWAY... SHAME ON YOU!!! 
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